
From: Brenda Camacho <Brenda.Camacho@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 1:44 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: 15th Ward <15thWardOffice@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift from a local caterer. 
  

Good afternoon Executive Director, 
  
The owner of a catering service (Southside Charcuterie Co.) brought this left over 
Charrcuterie board and gifted it for the office. We have placed it out in the lobby for 
consumption. 
  
Thank you. 
  

 
  
 


